
  

  

HOLIDAY OFFICE HOURS 

NPDL and Transam wishes to advise our office opening times over this festive 
period and key contact points are as follows. 
 

Country Customer Service and Sales email accounts will be monitored during 
public holidays but if your matter is urgent please contact your regular NPDL 
Representative. 
 

Please note that post-earthquake our Transam Vanuatu office hours are flexible 
and we thank you for your understanding as our team recoup from this disaster. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



AUSTRALIA, NEW ZEALAND, SAMOA, AMERICAN SAMOA, TONGA, 
COOK ISLANDS, TUVALU, KIRIBATI & CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



SINGAPORE, USA, NEW CALEDONIA, WALLIS & FUTUNA 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



FIJI 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



NORFOLK ISLAND 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



FRENCH POLYNESIA 

     

 

Wishing you and your families a happy and safe festive season, thank you for all 
the support during 2024 and we look forward to working with you during 2025. 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
 

All the Team at NPDL           

 

   

 

 


